
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

The Company proposes to place Mr. Curtis L. Allen, currently a Utility Clerk,
San Joaquin Division, in a vacant Building Engineer position in the General Office
Building and Administrative Services Department, pursuant to Subsection 205.19 of
the Physical Agreement.

Mr. Allen transferred from a Building Engineer position in General Office
to a Utility Clerk position in San Joaquin Division, effective March 26, 1984. Sub-
sequent to his transfer, it has been determined that Mr. Allen has not passed the
Name Comparison test and therefore is not fully qualified for his current position.

The General Office Building and Administrative Services Department
currently has a vacant Building Engineer position which has been postbid by
Mr. Allen, and he is the most senior qualified bidder.

This proposal has been discussed with Mr. Veodis Stamps, Union
Business Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.
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